Helping Hands of Roseville

NEWSLETTER



Est 2012

August 2023

The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by providing assistance to families in need and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals. Proud Member Agency



Roseville's Food Pantry can continue its mission of feeding hungry people because the community continues to support the organization.

Helping Hands thanks the following individuals who shared in July 2023:

Jim & Alice Babcock Berwick Baptist Church Lois Brechbiel
Steve Erlandson First United Methodist Church of Monmouth
GoldWing Motorcycle Club Barb Gossett
Stephanie Hughes Ron Koch Ron Moore Marcia Morgan
Roseville Christian Church Warren County Fair Board Marcia Morgan
Michael Moore Amy & Rudy Corman Cherilyn Thomas Jonna Young
Diana Huston





Say hello to our new transport van!! It's great for picking up milk, bread and eggs at Say-a-Lot. It also has a trailer hitch so we can get our food from Midwest and River Bend! A special thank you to Dave and Denise McIntyre for the artwork and lettering job! It looks absolutely GREAT! We are all so excited and feel so blessed!!

2022 2023 Board of Directors

President: Cyndy Hunter Vice President: Barb Gossett Secretary: Janet Steiner Treasurer: Flint McCullough

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands. Roseville@gmail.com

Page 1



A huge thank you to our very
own Mark Johnson for
putting together the new
10x10 walk-in cooler! He not
only put it all together, but
did it pretty much by himself.
It is all ready to be filled with
yummy goodies for our clients.



Thank you to all our fantastic volunteers!! Without you, we could not do what we do. Our numbers are increasing every week, which puts more of a load on all of us who help out at the pantry. Please know how much you are appreciated.

REMINDERS:

*Helping Hands has a FACEBOOK page: search "Helping Hands Food Pantry"

*Our website is

helpinghandsofroseville.org

*By choosing "Helping Hands of Roseville" as your charitable organization on smile.amazon.com, your on-line Amazon shopping can benefit the Pantry.

The Pantry is open MONDAYS 9-Noon and THURSDAYS 3-6 p.m.

Numbers for JUNE

235 Families, representing 771 individuals, including 2728 children, and 116 families on SNAP.

Numbers for JULY

264 Families, representing 910 individuals, including 328 children, and 129 families on SNAP.

The August volunteer calendar is almost full!! Thanks to all! Give Jan S a call at 309-255-7504 to sign up for September or to ask about becoming a volunteer.